North City Park Civic Association

3235 E. 28th Avenue

Denver, Colorado 80205

July 26, 2011

Land Use Committee

Denver City Council

To the Committee:

At the June, 2011 North City Park Civic Association board of directors meeting the directors present agreed that NCPCA continues to adhere to its prior position to oppose renaming Northeast Denver Community Park unless and until we see evidence of substantial difference in opinion among the residents of Skyland/North City Park.

To that end NCPCA will be conducting a poll of residents during the month of August to ascertain if the residents currently feel differently than they have previously made known.

Sincerely,

David T. Goens

President

North City Park Civic Association

720-435-8825